

# Brecknock Newsletter



Friday 14th June 2013

# Message from the Head

It's been another busy week at Brecknock with lots of fabulous learning and exciting lessons, there's still lots to see and do before the end of term.

### **Community Festival:**

We hope you will be able to support us in the run up to this year's community festival. Any parents wishing to help out should join with our PTA - there's lots to do!

### **Nursery Induction Evening:**

On Wednesday we held our Nursery Induction Evening for children joining the school in September. This year we have increased the amount of offers to 50 due to popular demand. It was wonderful to see so many families who have children at Brecknock already, as well as others who are new to the school. The children enjoyed spending time in the Nursery and many did not want to leave at the end!

## **Reception Induction Evening:**

The Reception Induction Evening is next Wednesday from 5pm-6pm. We look forward to seeing all the current Nursery families who are continuing at Brecknock so we can let them know who their child's teacher will be next year.

# Dates for your calendar

Dates for your calcillati	
17th June	Romeo and Juliet Production for Years 4,5 & 6
18th June	30 children to Lords Cricket Ground
18th June	Road Safety Show for Year 1
19th June	Reception Induction Day @ 5pm
20th June	School Council Debate @ Camden Town Hall
27th June	Class 3KM to the CLC
28th June	Community Festival after school
1st-5th July	Science Week
1st July	Year 6 to Sobell Centre for Ice Skating
2nd July	Primary Bands Evening @ Regents High School
3rd July	Nursery to Shoeburyness
8th July	Selected children Y3-5 Science Trip
10th July	Sports Day @ Parliament Hill Rec-Y6
11th July	Open Evening - meet new teachers
12th July	Year 6 to Joss Bay
12th July	French/Bastille Day
16th July	Class 3M to the CLC
16th July	Year 6 End of Year Show @ 7pm
17th July	Whole School Picnic
18th July	Year 6 Leavers Book Presentation
19th July	Last day of term for children - close at 2pm

### **School Council**

School council have just finished making two short films to highlight the effects of name calling on children. They felt it was important that children take this kind of thing seriously so the two films look at the consequences for children when they go home too. The films will debut on Monday in assembly. This problem is rare but it was felt to be very important. The children came up with the plot ideas, wrote the script and acted in the films.



## Good Luck!

Everyone at Brecknock would like to send their best wishes to Sadikah in Year 2. Sadikah is a learning support assistant and has worked at Brecknock for a number of years. She is getting married on the 22nd of June and we wish her and her-husband-to-be, Fayz, all the best. Enjoy your big day!

### This week's merit winners...

Bronze-50 Merits







Silver-100 Merits

Emily—3KM

# Community Festival - 28th June

Community Festival is fast approaching. We would like to appeal for tombola and raffle prizes. If you have any items that you think would be suitable for this purpose please bring them in to the school office. Also, we are looking for donations for the ever popular 'Money Tree'. If we could ask for any 3 coins (minimum 10p) for this, again hand in to the office. With your support we're sure Community Festival will be a huge success.

### Mathlete of the Week

Well done to Alima in Year 2 who has been chosen as this week's Mathlete of the Week! Please



encourage your child to practise their maths skills online at:

www.mathletics.co.uk



# The next Friday Cake Sale is...

Friday 14th June—Year 1





Attendance KS2: **4A**—**97.06**% Early Bird: **4A** — **0 lates** 





This week Year visited the British Dental Museum as part of their topic and science work. They had a great time and learnt lots!























Year 1 have recently begun their new topic, 'From A to B'. As part of the entry point into the unit, they travelled from A (the school), to B (Little Venice) - via a canal boat! They drew pictures of all the things they saw outside like the zoo, ducks, trees, and even floating restaurants! It was a wonderful experience, and the children wrote some amazing recounts the next day!

Golden Book Awards—and this weeks winners are...

